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Comments: Clearly, the wilderness recommendations in Alternative D of the Revised Draft Forest Plan are the

best starting point. However, they are insufficient.  They should be modified by the addition of the entire 230,000

wild, roadless acres of the Gallatin Range as Recommend Wilderness in the final forest plan.

 

Curerntly unused grazing leases should be retired, and existing grazing leases should not be renewed.  This

important for placing greater value on the restoration of the natural ecological system.

 

The size of user groups should be limited to what is consistent with preserving wilderness values.  This is more

like 6-10 humans, and 6 head of stock.  Such limitation is also important to reduce the fecal load on the land and

waterways, and to reduce needed trail maintenance.


